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Focus &
Cooperation

M-Comp A/S: strong focus on industrial monitors and cooperation.
M-Comp A/S has become a strong player within
development and production of industrial
monitors and digital signage solutions. M-Comp
A/S has developed new solutions for buses and
ships, as well as exciting new products for the
food industry.

M-Comp A/S has established itself as a strong
player when it comes to industrial monitors and
digital signage solutions, and has developed
new unique solutions for use in the transport
sector with focus on busses and not least for
the food industry – with focus on food
production. These sectors require robust
solutions, which must meet a number of
specific product requirements, as well as
requirements for an optimized cost structure.
M-Comp A/S covers all phases from idea to
final
product:
project
management,
procurement, pre-qualification, certification and
the actual production and logistics. We have
recently expanded in areas such as
mechanical design and EMC / ESD, and in
establishing close cooperation with competent
partners.
The overall idea is to present solutions to
customers in close cooperation with our
suppliers and external partners, based on the
customer's actual needs and take on the
responsibility on all or parts of for the project.

M-Comp A/S's overall focus is on the modular
concept, that gives the advantage of a short
development phase, a more streamlined
product qualification, faster production and the
lowest cost. The modular concept is obvious
regarding low-volume and high-mix production,
where M-Comp A/S is really strong partner.
M-Comp A/S is strong on cooperation. Those
who can cooperate wins. In the future, it is not
only knowledge and gizmos that counts. It is
the ability to collaborate and manage
knowledge in the right way in due time, which
is crucial.
There is a completely different and more open
mindset today and it is no longer the one
person or company who knows the most that
wins, but those persons or companies who
knows the most together and in cooperation
can translate it into sustainable business.
We can create more and greater results
together than separately.

